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September 20, 2024

Town of Springwater
Ed Hernandez (Chairman)
chairman@townofspringwater.com

RE: TOWN ROAD UTILITY CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION (Project: Amherst Tel Fiber Build)
Dear Mr. Hernandez,
Amherst Telephone Company is respectfully submitting their proposed utility construction plan set for your review and records.
Utility construction for this project will take place within the Town of Springwater along County RD K, 23rd RD, N. Gilbert Lake RD, Talaki Trail, S. Gilbert Lake RD, Lola CT, 22nd DR, Timber Loft Trail. Actual construction activities are scheduled to begin in October 2024 with completion of construction and restoration planned by June 30, 2025.
Enclosed is additional information along with a detailed map of the location of the proposed utility construction. I understand that a formal permit will not be required by the Town of Springwater for the proposed fiber optic construction depicted on the enclosed plan set.
This information has been provided as proof of notification for this project. Please indicate your receipt of these plans by signing and dating in the space provided below and returning a copy of this letter to me or responding to the e-mail.
Please contact me at 920-621-8247 or jwalter@mi-tech.us with questions or concerns regarding this matter. 
Jason Walter


Enclosures

Town of Springwater

_____________________________________                   ______________________ 
Name/Title				                                        Date






















	


                          
1345 North Road, Suite B  •  Green Bay, WI 54302  •  800.465.8050  •  www.mi-tech.us
image1.jpeg




